
The Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP 

Prime Minister 

10 Downing Street 

London SW1A 2AA 

24 January 2023 

Dear Prime Minister,  

We write as faith and belief groups to express our concerns regarding the Public Order Bill, in 

advance of its Report Stage in the House of Lords later this month. 

Freedom of thought, conscience, and religion is of the utmost importance to faith and belief 

groups across the United Kingdom 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/freedom-of-religion-or-belief-understanding-this-human-right



